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October 6, 2019 
 

Dear Cleophas Muneri, 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to participate in an Africa Table on October 30 to show case your 
work on Zimbabwe and your recent book release. We hope you will be on hand to engage with us from 
October 29 through November 1 at Stanford University. Your participation in Stanford's intellectual 
community will be a very valuable contribution to the Center for African Studies and those engaged in 
considering these important topics within contemporary Zimbabwe and Southern Africa. Within Stanford 
University, this seminar brings faculty, graduate students, and undergraduates from several departments 
together to explore these issues.  

It will be our pleasure to host you here at Stanford and to provide in full for one night’s hotel.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information. We will be happy to provide any 
assistance as you make your arrangements. We look forward to seeing you at Stanford in October. 
 

 

 

 

 


